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Abstract

Periodic radio bursts of the non-Io component of Jo-
vian decametric radio emission (non-Io DAM) are typ-
ically observed during several Jupiter rotations in de-
cametric frequency range from∼ 4 MHz to∼ 12−16
MHz between 300◦ and 60◦ of CML and exhibit
strong periodicity with an averaged period of ∼ 10.07
hours which is ∼ 1.5% longer than the rotation period
of the Jovian magnetosphere [1]. The radio sources of
these bursts sub-corotate with Jupiter.

In this study we analyze the influence of the so-
lar wind on occurrence of the periodic non-Io DAM
bursts. The solar wind parameters measured by
Ulysses and Wind spacecraft have been ballistically
propagated to the position of Jupiter. The study has
shown that the occurrence of the non-Io DAM peri-
odic bursts is strongly correlated with solar wind con-
ditions around Jupiter. In particular, the bursts started
after significant enhancement of the solar wind ram
pressure. Moreover, most of the episodes with peri-
odic radio bursts were detected after strong "storms"
of non-Io DAM emission - series of intense arc-like
bursts, which are known to be significantly affected by
the solar wind. We discuss a possible triggering of the
periodic bursts by the strong solar wind pulses.
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